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DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION ANNOUNCES PRINCIPAL AND 
VICE PRINCIPAL APPOINTMENTS, EFFECTIVE JAN. 1, 2013 
 
Director of Education Paul Wubben has announced two new principal placements 
and one vice principal appointment, effective January 1, 2013. 
 
The changes are the result of the announced retirement of Kevin Cannon, 
principal of St. Matthew Catholic School, Sarnia. 
 
There are two changes to principal assignments: 
 

• The appointment of Chris Kehoe, Principal, St. Elizabeth Catholic School, 
Wallaceburg, to Principal, St. Matthew Catholic School, Sarnia, effective 
January 1, 2013.  

• The appointment of Luana Sfalcin, Vice Principal, St. Joseph Catholic 
School, Corunna to Principal, St. Elizabeth Catholic School, Wallaceburg, 
effective January 1, 2013. 
 

There is one change to vice principal assignments: 
 

• The appointment of Colleen Cogghe, Teacher, St. Joseph Catholic School, 
Corunna to Vice Principal, St. Joseph Catholic School, Corunna, effective 
January 1, 2013. 

 
“I want to say thank you to Kevin Cannon on behalf of senior administration, the 
Board of Trustees and his many colleagues across the St. Clair Catholic family,” 
says Paul Wubben, Director of Education. 
 
“Kevin has been a valued leader to the staff, students and families at the various 
schools in which he has served.  He has also been a respected mentor to new 
principals in our system.  We will miss his friendship and humour; but most of 
all, his guidance and wise counsel.  We wish him a long and happy retirement 
filled with God’s blessings,” says Mr. Wubben. 
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